
The Ballpark Commission held an emergency meeting at 4PM, June 
16, 2010, to revisit the request to hold a July 2nd baseball game 
between Lowell and Sanford. 
 
Commissioners present were: 
Dana Furtado 
David Goyet 
Lucien Hout 
Mark Gustin 
Paul Crossman 
Sheila Flathers 
 
Jack Turcotte, Town Manager was also in attendance 
 
The vote was 6 to 0 in favor of holding the event, A maximum of 
$1000 was put in place for expenses to bring this event to the 
Ballpark 
 
 
Paul Crossman, Chairman 
 
__________________________ 
 


